
 
 
 

PRE-3 3RD QUARTER NEWSLETTER 
 
 

Spring is finally here and somehow our 3rd quarter has come to a close, which is hard to believe. 
This year has truly flown by and we have had a lot of fun in the past months. This time of year is 
when I start seeing a huge change in our Pre3 students, who have blossomed in their confidence 
and creativity. We have cemented our routine and the children know exactly what to expect each 

day. I love seeing the progress they have made not only academically but socially and 
emotionally as well. Pre3 is really all about gaining confidence, learning the routine of being a 

real student, and developing relationships with peers and teachers. Nothing makes me more 
proud than seeing a child writing their name or telling me the sound of a letter. It can feel like a 

challenge getting to this point in the year, but once we do it is amazing to witness.  
 

In the past 3 months we celebrated Valentine's Day and St.Patrick's Day. Our classroom was 
filled with hearts and shamrocks. Our Valentine’s Day classroom exchange was a highlight for 

Pre3. In the next couple months we will celebrate Grandparents Day and Easter and our 
classroom is already decorated with bunnies, carrots, easter eggs, ducks, frogs, and caterpillars. 

The bright colors bring joy and sunshine to our classroom and gives us warm weather and 
outside fun to look forward to. We are excited to start spending more time outdoors in the 

coming months.  
 

Just a reminder that Grandparents Day for ECC is on Wednesday, April 16th, at 10am. Spring 
vacation starts on Friday, April 18th. Our end of the year Teddy Bear Picnic will be on our last 
day of school in June, which is to be determined. I will send out information about that as soon 

as I can. Thank you for your continued support throughout the year this school year. 
 
 

Mrs.Maggie & Ms.Wojcik 


